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BY EMAIL AND RESS 

December 4, 2023 

Ms. Nancy Marconi 
Registrar 
Ontario Energy Board 
Suite 2700, 2300 Yonge Street 
P.O. Box 2319 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 

Dear Ms. Marconi, 

EB-2023-0328 – Chapleau Public Utilities Corporation (CPUC) and Hydro One Networks Inc. (Hydro 

One) Application made under s.86(1) of the Ontario Energy Board Act,1998 to sell and purchase the 

electricity distribution assets of CPUC – Confirmation of FIPPA Compliance 

 

Hydro One is confirming that the documents filed in support of the referenced application do not include any 

personal information under the Freedom of Information and Protection of Privacy Act (Ontario) ("FIPPA") 

with respect to this Application.  

 

An electronic copy of this letter has been submitted using the Board’s Regulatory Electronic Submission 

System. 

 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

 

 

 

Joanne Richardson 

 

Cc. 

Judith Meyntz, CAO, Township of Chapleau (cao@chapleau.ca)  

Alan Morin, President, CPUC (operations.puc@chapleau.ca) 

Jason Rioux (Jason.rioux@gmail.com) 
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